
 

Newsletter  -  December 11,  2020 
Christmas Performances 

Since several students had been working hard on Christmas pieces for the concert, Mr. Messer has allowed 
them to play their pieces in High School Chapel! The first two performances (a flute solo by Malin Mickley 
and a piano duet by Reese Cooper and Leah Gratton) were played beautifully today! The next 
performances will be held next Wednesday, December 16! 

Ugly Christmas Sweater Day 

Friday, December 18, is our annual Ugly Christmas Sweater Day! Every student is invited to wear their 
best ugly Christmas sweater to school. The best sweaters will win a prize! Every homeroom class will also 
be having their Christmas party on this day. Teachers will let the students and parents know if they need 
to do anything for their parties. 

Christmas Break 

Friday, December 18, is a half day as it is the last day of the first semester! Christmas break will follow 
from Monday, December 21 through Friday, January 1. We will return to school on Monday, January 4. 

Final Newsletter 

This is the final newsletter of 2020! We are looking forward to one last week of school next week 
before Christmas break. The next newsletter will be published on the first week of school in 
January. Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

UPCOMING  EVENTS 
Tuesday, December 15 – January Invoices Sent Out 
Wednesday, December 16 – Christmas Performances in High School Chapel 
Friday, December 18 – Last Day of First Semester (Half Day) 
     Ugly Christmas Sweater Day 
     Class Christmas Parties 
Monday, January 4 – Return to School after Christmas Break 
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